
 LaBelleKreole, HC2025,Seychelles Islands 

News, April 2020 

 

Hello, 

The business news for May 2020 is grim as the international airport is still closed and the CORVI-19 

pandemic takes its toll around the world. 

 

Seychelles has been luck, and with good preparation by the health dept only 11 positive cases (10 

imported and detected whilst un quarantine) detected and isolated. A month later 7 persons are 

cured and no new cases detected in the community. 

In the meantime it si gorgeous weather and we are all waiting to go back to sea again. In the 

meantime the boat is being upgraded from 2 x 100HP engines to 2 x 140HP engines.  

Hopefully we will hit the water in 2 weeks and be able to run local charters until tourists return in 

summer. 

 

 

See you soon, 

Captain Paul 
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